Volunteer Opportunities at NEMS
In the middle school setting, volunteering looks different.  Your student may never even know you’re in the building.  ;)  But, having active, involved parents & adult community members is just as important to student success as it is in the elementary school years.
Some of these opportunities are during the school day and others can be done outside of school or in the evenings.
Parent Advisory Board
All parents are encouraged to attend Parent Advisory Meetings.  These meetings are an opportunity to participate in decisions that affect our school.  The goal of Parent Advisory meetings is to share information and support our school.  Attending meetings does not mean you have to sign up to volunteer.  One hour meetings are held on a regular basis in both the morning and evening so all parents have the opportunity to be involved.
To sign up, click here. 
Honor Roll Popcorn
This is the perfect opportunity for those who want to be involved but can’t volunteer on a regular basis.  :)
Come pop popcorn for NEMS students who earned a place on the Honor Roll.  We pop the popcorn and then school administrators personally deliver it, along with a can of soda, to all NEMS students who earned a place on the honor roll that quarter. Two parents are needed each academic quarter to pop popcorn to reward our students' hard work. 
To sign up, click here.
Eagle’s Nest
The reward store for the school wide positive behavior system is run by teachers, school staff and parent volunteers.  Students earn Eagle Bucks with good behavior then trade them in for rewards.  Parent volunteers are needed from 11-1 each Wednesday.
To sign up, click here.
Photography at School Dances
NEMS students love getting their pictures taken with their friends at school dances!  Parent volunteers are needed to take photos and help with taking money and student sign in.  School dances are held a few times during the school year from 2:30-4pm.
To sign up, click here.
Teacher Appreciation
National Teacher Appreciation week is celebrated in May each year.  Parents at NEMS come together to make the week special for NEMS teachers.  Parent and community members can support teacher appreciation week through donations, volunteering time and participating on the planning team.  This is an opportunity for parents not available during the day and parents who don’t have much time.
To participate, please email Parent Advisory at nemsparentadvisory@gmail.com
Library 
The NEMS library is a place where students are inspired to read through fun and exciting literacy events.  Our fabulous school librarian, Mrs Aguirre, appreciates help from parent volunteers whether it’s once for an hour or on a regular basis.
To participate, email Mrs Aguirre at michelle.aguirre@cmcss.net
